
 July 13th, 2018 

CLUB PRESIDENTS REPORT - Bill Harrigan 
Hello members;   Included in this Newsletter on this page is Notice of Public Meeting of 

the Sydney Eastern City Planning Panel to determine the re-development of our/your 

Club.  We want as many members as possible to support the Board in this regard to at-

tend this meeting on the 19th July at the Waverley Council Chamber.  Please read the 

Notice and if you require any further information please contact the General Manager or 

any Director.  This is most important and your presence and input is requested. 

 On Sunday the 1st of July the Club provided the Bondi Brass Band the use of the Auditorium to 

hold a Concert to celebrate its 60th Anniversary.  Over 100 members and guests attended to hear the 

Bondi Brass Band and special guest artists from the Sydney Brass, a five part brass ensemble, entertain 

them for two hours. The Band was formed in 1958 by Cliff Goodchild and its current musical director is 

Paul Goodchild his son. Those who attended received a comprehensive Program which included the  

history of the Band and the Sydney Brass Ensemble and Program notes to the compositions performed 

and photos of the Band over the years.  The Bondi Brass has attended many of the Waverley  

Commemorative Services, the first being on ANZAC in 1958, soon after its formation.  The Band thanked 

the Club for allowing it to celebrate its 60th Anniversary and hopes to make a return show later in the 

year. (Footnote: several members stated they would have liked to attend but did not know it was on.  

Although widely advertised in this Newsletter and throughout the Club.)   See you in our Club. 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING - SYDNEY EASTERN CITY PLANNING PANEL  

The panel will meet to determine the following: 

2018SCLO28ðWaverley DA533/2017 

Mixed Use Development including redevelopment of Club Bondi Junction RSL  

at 28 to 42 Bronte Road Bondi Junction. 
 

When: Thursday 19 July at 2pm 

Where: Waverley Council Chambers, corner of Bondi Road and Paul Street, Bondi. 

Relevant documents will be available on the Planning Panels website 

(www.planningpanels.nsw.gov.au) at least seven days before the meeting. 
 

To register to speak at the meeting, please contact the Planning Panels Secretariat 

before 4pm on Tuesday, 17 July 2018 on (02)8217 2060 or  

email enquiry@planningpanels.nsw.gov.au  

THIS IS MOST IMPORTANT  

Any person may attend the meeting to observe.  

 

The Panel is required to make an audio record of the meeting and make the recording publicly 

available on the Planning Panels website. You should be aware that this may include your  

personal information if you are presenting to the Panel. 
 

For more information: (02) 8217 2060 or visit planningpanels.nsw.gov.au 



D9b9w![ a!b!D9wΩ{ w9thw¢ - Rob McPake 
Good afternoon members, pleased to have your ear again! 

Although the weather has been quite nippy, your Club has been abuzz with activity which is  

positive and certainly welcome. Sunday, 1st July proved an eventful and entertaining afternoon as 

the Club acted as the hosting venue for the sixty year, diamond, anniversary of Bondi Brass which 

was held in our auditorium and enjoyed by 150 people in attendance. A number of members  

expressed their disappointment at having missed this important cultural event. Well, Bondi Brass Secretary, Pat 

Devery, has since expressed interest in providing a free Christmas Concert for all members in December and we 

certainly welcome this with open arms. I will keep all members posted in coming months; it will be an event not to 

ōŜ ƳƛǎǎŜŘΦ 5ƻƴΩǘ ŦƻǊƎŜǘ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎΣ ǘƘƛǎ ȅŜŀǊΣ нлмуΣ ǊŜǇǊŜǎŜƴǘǎ ǘƘŜ centenary anniversary of the November 11  

Armistice which delivered a cessation of the armed conflict, carnage and fighting of the Great War, as WW1 was 

previously referred. This also coincides with the 85 year anniversary of the founding of your great Club, Club Bondi 

Junction Waverley RSL. To commemorate this momentous occasion, there will be a combined Sub Branch and 

Club Annual Dinner, scheduled for Friday 9th November 2018. Advertising for this will be released soon and all 

members are encouraged to support and attend this celebration of the foundation and continuance of your Club 

over the course of nine decades. Remember, YOU, THE MEMBERS, constitute the tradition and viability of our 

revered and much loved Club; the glue which binds our common cause, and it is only with your continued support 

and attendance we remain viable and continue to grow as a recognised hub of the community. Any questions in 

relation to the upcoming Annual Dinner, please feel free to ask myself and/or our President, Bill Harrigan, who is 

ŀƭǿŀȅǎ ŀǿŀǊŜ ŀƴŘ ŀǇǇǊƻŀŎƘŀōƭŜ ƻƴ ŜǾŜƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ ƘŀǇǇŜƴƛƴƎǎ ǿƛǘƘƛƴ ȅƻǳǊ /ƭǳōΦ [ŜǘΩǎ ƛƴǾƻƭǾŜ ŀƴŘ ŎƻƴǘƛƴǳŜ ǘƻ ŜǾƻƭǾŜΗ 

 L ǘŀƪŜ ǘƘƛǎ ƻǇǇƻǊǘǳƴƛǘȅ ǘƻ ǎǘƛǇǳƭŀǘŜ ǘƘŜ ǊŜǿŀǊŘŜŘ ǎǳŎŎŜǎǎ ƻŦ ƭŀǎǘ CǊƛŘŀȅ ƴƛƎƘǘΩǎ aƻƴǎǘŜǊ wŀŦŦƭŜ ǇǊƻƳƻǘƛƻƴΣ 

Wok Around the Clock which, from all reports received, was thoroughly enjoyed by those in attendance. Previous 

to this promotion, many were incredulous and sceptical, asking whether we were attempting flamboyance  

personified or simply trying to offload an excess of woks and clocks. Truth is, Graeme and myself, contrived and 

ŘŜǾƛǎŜŘ ŀ ǎǘǊŀǘŜƎȅ ǘƻ ǘƘǊƻǿ ƻǳǊ ƻǇǇƻǎƛǘƛƻƴ ƻǾŜǊ ǘƘŜ ǊƻŀŘ ƻŦŦ ǘƘŜ ǎŎŜƴǘΥ ǘƘŜ ǇǊƻǾŜǊōƛŀƭ άŘǳƳƳȅ Ǉŀǎǎέ ƻǊ άŘŜŎƻȅ  

ǊǳƴƴŜǊέ ŀǎ ǘƘŜȅ Ŏŀƭƭ ƛǘΦ {ŜŜƳǎ ŜǾŜǊȅ ǘƛƳŜ ǿŜ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ ǇǊƻƳƛǎƛƴƎ ƛŘŜŀ ƻǊ ǇǊƻƳƻǘƛƻƴΣ ƻǳǊ ǘǊƛŎƻƭƻǳǊ ƴŜƛƎƘōƻǳǊǎ ǘǊȅ ǘƻ 

steal our thunder by scheduling a major draw to encroach our member support. Well, our strategy worked and the 

evening proved a healthy success. Thank you to all members who attended the night and to our staff who  

contributed their efforts, particularly Graeme who devised and coordinated the concept, and our exceptional 

άǎƛƭŜƴǘ ŀŎƘƛŜǾŜǊέ όǿŜƭƭΣ Ƴƻǎǘ ǘƛƳŜǎ ŀǘ ƭŜŀǎǘΣ ƘŀΣ Ƙŀύ !ƴƎŜƭŀ WŀŎƪǎƻƴΣ AKA, ANGELINA, who always manages the  

micro display, table and fridge prizes, as well as the buy back reconciliation to a meticulous T. Well done Angelina! 

hǳǊ ƴŜȄǘ aƻƴǎǘŜǊ ǊŀŦŦƭŜΣ ǎŎƘŜŘǳƭŜŘ ŦƻǊ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ όǎǎƘƘƘΣ ŘƻƴΩǘ ǘŜƭƭ ƻǳǊ ƻǇǇƻǎƛǘƛƻƴύ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜΥ FUN IN THE SUN!! Oh, 

we can hardly wait! Remember, we organise these promotional events not just to encourage trade; also to induce 

variety and dynamism to prevent things becoming humdrum and stale. Please assist by enhancing our numbers 

and fuelling our cause. 

 OK, so now to the State of Origin 3 debacle. I will concede the maroons deservedly won in a tight tussle 

last Wednesday, and deservedly so. Well done banana benders! However, bananas were not the only things bent 

on the night. The Blues convincingly won this series but the Maroons stole the show. As we waited for the Man of 

the Series to be announced: will it be Boyd Cordner? maybe James Tedesco?? Not so, as the man Queenslanders 

affectionately refer to as άǘƘŜ Dh!¢έ was announced and stole the spotlight. What a travesty! What an outrage! 

²Ƙŀǘ ŀ ŦŀǊŎŜΗ !ǎ WƻƘƴƴȅ hΩYŜŜŦŜ ǳǎŜŘ ǘƻ ǎƛƴƎΥ ά¸ƻǳ ǇƛŎƪŜŘ ǘƘŜ ǿǊƻƴƎ ƴƻǘŜ .ƛƭƭȅ DƻŀǘΗέ .ǳǘ ƳǳŎƘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ  

contentment of the Maroon crowd, there he stood, centre stage at Suncorp, aptly sporting a gloat on his face like a 

GOAT in a garden: the greatest fullback of all times: Billy Slater. And we all know who put him up there: yes, his 

ŦǳǘǳǊŜ άƛƳƳƻǊǘŀƭέ vǳŜŜƴǎƭŀƴŘ ōǊŜǘƘǊŜƴΥ aŜƴƛƴƎŀ ŀƴŘ [ƻŎƘȅŜǊΦ ¸ŜǎΣ ȅƻǳ ǿƛƭƭ ŀƭƭ Ǝƻ Řƻǿƴ ŀǎ ƛƳƳƻǊǘŀƭǎ ƴŜǾŜǊ ǘƻ ōŜ 

ŦƻǊƎƻǘǘŜƴΗ IŜȅΣ ǿƘŜƴ ǇǳǎƘ ŎƻƳŜǎ ǘƻ ǎƘƻǾŜΣ ƛǘΩǎ ƻƴƭȅ ŀ ƎŀƳŜΗ 5ƻƴΩǘ ǿŜ ŀƭƭ ƭƻǾŜ hǊƛƎƛƴΤ ǘƘŜ ǊƛǾŀƭǊȅ ƛǎ ǎƛƳǇƭȅ  

stupendous.  

 On a concluding note, two of your elected members on the Board of Directors have been in hospital  

recently and I take this opportunity to extend our concerns for their health and well being. Our affable and popular 

Treasurer, Erle Lindsay, is currently recovering from a hip operation, while our equally popular Director, Raymond 

Wildman, has recently endured a nasty bout of poor health, including a week in hospital. We wish both of these 

gentlemen a speedy recovery and return to sound health. 

UNTIL WE CHANCE TO CONVERSE AGAIN, SEE YOU AROUND THE CLUB WE LOVE: CLUB BONDI JUNCTION!! 



WELFARE REPORT - Members on Leave 
Welfare Officer: Dave Jeffrey on 0408 679 671    

Email: dave.jeffrey@yahoo.com.au  

GERTRUDE ABBOT  

- Surry Hills                         

Mary Williams  

 

REGIS - Rose Bay   

Ramon Robles 

 

CASA MIA - Padstow                          

Reggie Johnson  

 

ALLOA HOME - Arncliffe              

Heather Berghouse 

 

CHARINGFIELD - Waverley                      

Joy Stern  

 

SHALOM - Macquarie Park 

Ian Mann 

 

EDINA - Waverley 

Les Patterson  

                         

LITTLE SISTERS-Randwick 

Sam Donato 

 

BERESFORD HALL-Rose Bay 

Brenda Hardwick 

 

VICTORIA: BEECHWORTH  

Wilma Wilson 

Eastern Suburbs Private -

Randwick 

Ron Flowers 

 

St James - Matraville 

Allan Evans 

  

SUMMIT CARE - Waverley                            

Gerald Atkins   

                            

WAR VETS - Narrabeen  

Wally Rivers D.F.C.                  

Betty Lou Willis  
 

 

BUPA - Maroubra          

Denis Devine              

 

{ǘ ±Lb/9b¢Ω{ /!w9 - Bronte 

Keith & Joan Dunsmore 

 

{¢ .!{L[Ω{ - Randwick 

George Devine 

    

CENTRAL COAST: 

HENRY KENDALL-Wyoming 

David Gleaves  

 

ARRUM- Norah Head. 

Elvie Johnson                                         

               

tƘƻǘƻΩǎ ŦǊƻƳ ƭŀǎǘ CǊƛŘŀȅΩǎ ƳƻƴǎǘŜǊ ǊŀŦŦƭŜ  

ƻǊƛŜƴǘŀƭ ǘƘŜƳŜΧ ά²ƻƪ ŀǊƻǳƴŘ ǘƘŜ /ƭƻŎƪΗέ 

 
Extract from  

sub-Branch member - Kevin Smith  
quarterly newsletter  
ŘŀǘŜŘ άWǳƴŜ нлмуέ ΧΦ 

 
Our Future as a Nation:   
You may sing of the Shamrock, the Thistle,  
the Rose 
Or the three in a bunch if you will, 
But I know a country that gathered all those, 
And I love the great land where the Waratah grows 
And the Wattle bough blooms on the hill. 
 
Henry Lawson, one of our great poets of the late 
nineteenth century, who wrote these words, had a 
republican vision for Australia: A people totally 
united in love for their nation. 
 
 



SUB-BRANCH HONORARY  

SECRETARY REPORT  

- Sue Welman 
 
Hello members,  
State Branch has invited sub-Branch  

members to purchase tickets for the Closing Ceremony 
of the Invictus Games, to be held in Sydney on 27th  
October. Those who wish to purchase tickets are asked 
to contact the sub-Branch office. A venue map and ticket 
pricing is available on our notice board. 
 On Thursday 9th August a fundraising dinner will 
be held at the South Sydney Junior Rugby League Club, 
at Kingsford. This dinner will assist in raising money for 
the athletes competing in the Invictus Games, held in 
October in Sydney this year. If anyone is interested 
please contact Bill or the General Manager. 
 There are still a few vacancies for the trip to  
Canberra, please see the advertisement on this page set-
ting out full particulars of the Trip.  If anyone is  
interested please see Lisa in the Sub-Branch office.  A 
deposit of $100 per person is required by the 27th July 
and as the trip is to the War Memorial it will be  
subsidised for sub-Branch members. 
 This week we welcomed back our happy, smiling, 
Justin Maxwell to the reception desk after a long  
absence due to a work related injury.  
 We also extend our best wishes to Erle Lindsay, 
our Club and Sub-Branch Treasurer, for a speedy  
recovery after his hip operation. 
 Lisa and I have completed checking the RSL  
membership listing for State Branch, for another year, 
which included some 8 members not renewing their 
membership by the 30th April, although they would 
have received three reminders. 
 Sub-Branch members are reminded they may 
access the RSL Website to obtain all relevant reports if 
they wish to do so.   All they need to do is register at 
άǊǎƭƴǎǿΦƻǊƎΦŀǳέ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜȅ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǇǊƻǾƛŘŜŘ ǿƛǘƘ ƻƴƭƛƴŜ 
access and their individual password. 
 Please do not forget the INVICTUS Games Fund 
wŀƛǎƛƴƎ 5ƛƴƴŜǊ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ {ƻǳǘƘΩǎ WǳƴƛƻǊǎ /ƭǳō ƻƴ ǘƘŜ фǘƘ  
August to raise funds for the Games.  Any sub-Branch 
member wishing to attend the function should contact 
the office as there may be tickets available. 
 This week members would have received their 
copy of Reveille which makes interesting reading.  It now 
has a new publisher and is in a different format.  Please 
note the there will be a Special Congress in Sydney on 
the 31st October at avenue to be advised. 
 Have a good weekend. 

SUB-BRANCH MEMBERS  

EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST 

Canberra Trip 2018 

�$�X�V�W�U�D�O�L�D�·�V���E�L�J�J�H�V�W�� 

celebration of Spring! 
 

Tuesday 18th - Thursday 

20th September 2018 
Trip includes 3 days & 2 night stay in 

Canberra Exploring Floriade, Parliament 

House, Lake Burley Griffin, Australian 

War Memorial and other venues. 

Staying at the Best Western  

Garden City Hotel.   
 

(Full itinerary available on the Sub-Branch 

Notice Board & in the Sub-Branch Office) 
 

Please contact the  
Sub-Branch Office as soon as 
possible if  you would like to  

attend this trip.  
 

(Deposit of $100 due by 27th July)  
(Sub -Branch Members will be subsidised)  

 

Proudly supported by the  

Waverley Seniors & Historical Society  

With the Bondi Junction-Waverley RSL Sub-Branch  


